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Dear Chair Lively, Vice-Chair Gamba, Vice-Chair Levy, and Members of the 

Committee: 

 

My name is Brandon Larrabee, and I live in Siletz Oregon and I am writing because 

supporting Oregonians is a no brainer! I support HB 3081 because Oregonians need 

more support navigating hundreds of available energy efficiency upgrades and 

rebates. 

 

I support HB 3081 because: 

Navigating resources can be a struggle, especially to our hard working Oregonians 

that already have full plates so to speak.  We need to bolster support for everyone 

across the state to have access and a better understanding of the resources 

available to them. 

When one Oregonian wins, we all do.  Reducing our footprint will have cascading 

affects, not just for us humans, but the salmon, the deer, the elk, and all the other 

non-human Oregonians that take care of us. 

I think it's an obvious choice to support Oregonians, especially when we can help 

them achieve more efficient and cost reduced homes.  

 

I urge you to support HB 3081 because when one Oregonian wins, we all win.  

 

Sincerely,  

Brandon Larrabee 

Siletz, Oregon 

 


